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DA 17-1089
Released: November 7, 2017

FCC FACILITATES REVIEW OF RESTORING INTERNET FREEDOM RECORD
WC Docket No. 17-108
The Commission’s Restoring Internet Freedom Notice of Proposed Rulemaking[footnoteRef:1] has generated an unprecedented number of comments, reply comments, ex parte filings, and other filings in the official record of the proceeding.  To facilitate a review of the record, WC Docket No. 17-108, the Commission is making all filings submitted as of November 3, 2017 available via download.   [1:  In the Matter of Restoring Internet Freedom, WC Docket No. 17-108, Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, 32 FCC Rcd 4434 (2017).] 


Parties interested in exploring the docket are encouraged to use these downloads.  These downloads contain a complete set of filings submitted as of November 3, 2017.  Parties that are interested in the entire record are encouraged to download these files to ensure that they have a complete set of all filings.

The filings are provided in JSON files, in batches of 10,000, compressed into three archive files. The public can access the data here:

https://data.fcc.gov/comments/17-108/ECFS_17-108_1.zip
https://data.fcc.gov/comments/17-108/ECFS_17-108_2.zip
https://data.fcc.gov/comments/17-108/ECFS_17-108_3.zip

For further information, contact Megan Capasso at (202) 418-1151.  
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